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25th March 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re; Training dates    

 

Due to the Coronavirus pandemic the school has not been able to complete all of the Teacher 

Training Days planned for this academic year. One essential training area is renewing Staff’s De-

escalation and Positive Handling Training which we renew every two years.  Therefore new dates 

are as follows; 

 

1. There is a Teacher Training Day on Monday, 19th April 2021 (No Students in School)  

 

2. There is a Teacher Training Day on Monday, 19th July 2021 (No Students in School); this was 

originally on the calendar for Monday, 22nd February 2021. 

 

To ensure that the students do not lose education time. Our virtual platform has plenty of 

educational resources: 

 
 https://www.purplemash.com/sch/queensbury,   

 https://senecalearning.com/en-GB/ 

 https://classroom.thenational.academy/    

 https://members.gcsepod.com/login  

 https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize  

 https://vle.mathswatch.co.uk/vle  

 

I apologise for the amended dates but we have been working closely with the training provider 

and Trust to try and find an alternative solution.    

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Chris Wilson 

Executive Head Teacher 
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